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JANUARY 2007
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

BUON ANNO
The presents have been opened, the tree is dark and the decorations have been put away. Now it is time to see how long we can keep the New Year’s resolutions we have made.  A good one would be to support your lodge by coming out to the general membership meetings.

Our Christmas party was a huge success with about 75 people present, 27 of them children ranging in age from 1 month to 12 years.  We also had several new families with us that we hope will be prospective members.  I especially want to say THANK YOU to Santa and LaBefana from taking time from their busy schedules to pay us a visit and to “elf” Millie Hogg for wrapping the gifts.  The children brought 30 gifts that were delivered to the Hospital for Sick Children Pediatric Center along with 44 teddy bears donated by our “Silent Santa”, Debbie Wright.  As always, the hospital was delighted by our gifts.  Debbie is a lodge member who is a very busy lady who each year at Christmas, instead of exchanging gifts with her co-workers, buys stuffed animals and donates them to our cause.  I wish she would come to a meeting so you could all meet her.  THANKS, Debbie.
On Dec. 20, John and Laura Asiello, our granddaughter, Becki, and Joe and I arrived at the house of our “adopted family” laden with gifts and groceries.  We encountered one overwhelmed mother who was very gracious for our help.  The total of gifts and food was $465.00, all of which came from money you donated.  THANK YOU for being so generous and for enabling 6 children to have a Merry Christmas.

2007 is the year for the Grand Lodge Convention.  It will be held at the Tyson’s Corner Holiday Inn on June 22-23.  The cost will be $130/person which includes the Saturday night banquet and installation ceremony.  We are anticipating that our own Josephine Nunnenkamp will be the next Va. State President so everyone needs to come to support her.  This year we are entitled to 11 delegates who will be elected at an upcoming membership meeting.  Contact Nominating Committee Chairman John Asiello to put your name on the list.  The cost for the hotel is $89.00 per night if you are interested in staying there.  The complete program will be in next month’s newsletter.
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Visit our lodge website at WWW.ITALIANHERITAGELODGE.ORG (upper case added for emphasis – not required on the address line).  Check the website for breaking news between newsletter editions.
FUTURE LODGE EVENTS
January 6

Lodge Meeting



7:00PM
At KofC

January 17

Council Meeting
Fairfax Library
7:00PM
February 10

Lodge Meeting



7:00PM
At KofC
February 21

Council Meeting
Fairfax Library
7:00PM

March 


Installation of Officers


Time and Place TBA


LODGE’S JANUARY MEETING ON JANUARY 6

Our January meeting will be on Jan. 6th, a week earlier than the usual second Saturday in the month.  Our guest speaker for the evening is lodge member and Virginia state senator Jeannemarie Devolites Davis, and she will speak on “Our Italian Heritage”.  Her husband, U. S. Representative Tom Davis, is also expected to attend.  The fare is potluck with beverages supplied by the lodge.  The social begins at 7:00PM with dinner at 7:30.
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LODGE ANNOUNCEMENTS

The LUNCH BUNCH will meet Tuesday, Jan. 23 at noon at the NEW OLD COUNTRY BUFFET.  They are moving a few doors down, on the other side of the movie theatre.  Come one come all!
The 2007 Sons of Italy Foundation Leadership Grant Competition Scholarship brochures are available.  Each year, the SIF offers 10-13 merit-based scholarships ranging from $5,000 to $25,000.  Eligibility Requirements: U. S. citizen of Italian descent enrolled in an undergraduate or graduate program in a four-year accredited institution for the fall 2007 term.  Please contact Dot for applications or go to the OSIA website at www.osia.org. 

The following is from the family of Paul Agosta: “the entire Agosta family wants to thank the Italian Heritage Lodge as an organization and many of its members for all the support, cards, calls, thoughts and prayers it has received.  It has been inspirational and heart warming.  It is nice to have good friends.  Paul tried to answer them individually but lost the war!!  We continue the treatment regimen with the end in mid-Jan 2007.  God bless each of you.”
The 30th Biennial Grand Convention will be held June 22-24 at the Holiday Inn, Tyson’s Corner.  Our lodge, along with George Washington and Italia Mia, are the hosts.  Mark your calendars now, because you will be called upon to help!

Check the website, italianheritagelodge.org.  It now has pictures and is updated every week.
JANUARY BIRTHDAYS

Kenneth Nunnenkamp
Jan. 1


Tom Davis

Jan. 5
Susan Agosta

Jan. 3


Laura Strong

Jan. 7
Camille Malm


Jan. 3


Matthew Lopez
Jan. 10
Marge Finocchiaro

Jan. 4


Fred Michaelangelo
Jan. 22
Art Moscatello

Jan. 4


Nicole Agosta
Jan. 31
[image: image2.jpg]PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS

OPERA LOVERS,
ATTENTION
THE TROTTORIA
DA FRANCO
OFFERS FINE ITALIAN CUISINE
AND GREAT OPERA SELECTIONS
ONE NIGHT EACH MONTH
CALL 703 548 9338 FOR THE NEXT
“OPERA NIGHT” TODAY!
305 S. WASHINGTON ST — ALEXANDRIA
FRANCO ABBRUZZETTI - OWNER &
CHEF

| 112% CASH REBATE it ciosing
(Evumple Ry 600,000 New o Resale Fiems i Vinginia
T Me and Receive $9,000)

ED MAJCA, i Grt ask

Asmociste Broker, 18 YearsFaperence
Accrditd Buyer Reprentabe
Retired Military

MAXIMUM REALTY
Office: 1033399515 Cell: 703-627-2117
E-Mail: edmajca@earthlink net

[ © SELLING? Save Thousands! @ |

Phone:
ax

Monpo ToNDpO TRAVEL
Elisa S. Mansuino

Persanalized, Professional Attention
‘with an Internasional Scope.

N
< PELOSI WOOD FLOORS, INC

Wood Floor and Ceramic Tile Specialists
Installation - Refinishing - Staining - Floor Repairs
Commercial/Residential
WWW_Pelosiwoodfioors.com
Gene Pelosi

Licensed/Insured 703-791-4831

3 generations of quality craftsmanship

GIVEIT A Cot

Understanding Your Dog in fts Environment.Since 1969

Dog Fraining
- YBob Maida

703-893-6049 301-657-8533
E-mail: Bob631@aol.com

REMIX

Allegiance

June La Marca
ABR, CRS, GRI
Lite Member"Top Producer

www dogtrainingbybobmaida.com

J OBIN REALTY

Tom Polera
ASSOCIATE BROKER, G, e-Pro

Direct (703) 973-2500
‘Wb v TomPolera.com
Email TorsPolerasol.com

jogt)

| TUNE IN “ANTENNA ITALIA™

| FOR NEWS OF THE ITALIAN-AMERICAN COMMUNITY

| Listen to Pino Cicala every Sunday at 2PM WFAX-1220AM

f On the internet browse AMICO www.italiananericancommunications.org
The website for anything Italian in the Washington, DC area & beyond





JANUARY ANNIVERSARIES

Phil and Winnie Traina

Jan. 29

James and Debra Melisi

Jan. 30




BOWLING
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ITALIAN LANGUAGE LEARNING GROUP MEETING

The next meeting of our combined Italian language conversation group will be on Saturday, January 13, at the LaMarca’s.  As always, all are welcome.  Please contact Betsy Mignani, mignani@cox.net, 703 830 7699, and let her know which food item you plan to bring for the meal.  Directions to the meeting site will be provided.  Remember that there is no conflict with the lodge general membership meeting that evening since it has been moved up to the 6th.
LODGE ELECTIONS
Below, in the right hand column, and announced at the December meeting is the slate of lodge officers for 2007/2008 put together by the lodge’s nominating committee.  Last year’s officers are listed in the left hand column. The next step in the electoral process allows for nominations from the floor at the January 6 general membership meeting.  Elections will occur in February.
2006/2007







2007/2008
President: Dot Saia






Dot Saia

Vice President: Joe LaMarca




Joe La Marca

Immediate Past President: Omero Sabatini


Omero Sabatini

Orator:  Frank Marcinkowski




Frank Marcinkowski

Recording Secretary: Dolores Marcinkowski


Dolores Marcinkowski

Financial Secretary: Jo Lowe




Jo Lowe

Treasurer: Gene LaColla





Gene LaColla

Trustees:  Yolanda Pelosi





Yolanda Pelosi

       Philip Traina





Philip Traina


       Anthony Finocchiaro




Joseph Ganci

                   Bob Maida





Bob Maida


       Art Moscatello





Janine Andriole

Master of Ceremonies: Vacant




John Dovel

Mistress of Ceremonies: Marge Finocchiaro


Ivanna Ganci

Guard: John Dovel






Victor Haburchak

Arbitration Commissioners: Chuck Nardiello


Paul Agosta





  David Asiello


David Asiello





  Laura Asiello


Jerry DiCerbo





  Joe Saia



Art Moscatello





  Fred Michaelangelo

Fred Michaelangelo
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PRAYERS NEEDED
Please remember the following individuals in your prayers:

Paul Agosta who is still undergoing radiation.  He was hospitalized again before Christmas  but is doing better now.  Nurse Cratchit is seeing to that;

Millie Hogg who continues to have health problems; and,

Jerry Hyatt, State Financial Secretary in Virginia Beach, who had a stroke on Dec. 22. 

[image: image5.wmf]
NEW YEAR’S IN ITALY
Italians love festivals, and the ending of the old year and beginning of the new year, il capodanno, is a great time to celebrate in Italy.
La Festa di San Silvestro is celebrated December 31 on New Year’s Eve.  As with most Italian festivals, food plays a major role.  Families and friends get together for a huge feast.  The start of the dinner is lentils, symbolizing money and good fortune for the coming year.  Traditionally, the dinner in many parts of Italy includes a cotechino, a large spiced sausage, or a zampone, stuffed pig’s trotter.  The pork symbolizes the richness of life in the coming year.

Huge midnight fireworks displays celebrate the coming of the new year.  Most towns have public displays in a central square, but private parties will also include firecrackers or sparklers, too, and will continue for a long time.  Naples is known for having one of the best and biggest New Year’s fireworks displays in Italy.  Some smaller towns build a bonfire in the central square where villagers will congregate into the early morning.  If you’re near the coast, lake or river, you will hear boats and ships blowing their horns.  

Dancing is also popular and many towns have public music and dancing before the fireworks.  Rome, Milan, Bologna, Palermo and Naples put on huge popular outdoor shows with pop and rock bands.  These events can sometimes be seen on television, too.
The new year is also celebrated with spumante or prosecco, Italian sparkling wine.  New year’s parties, whether public or private, will often last until sunrise in order to watch the first sunrise of the new year.

An old custom that is still followed in some places, especially in the south, is throwing your old things out the window to symbolize your readiness to accept the new year.  So keep an eye out for falling objects if you’re walking around near midnight.
And one more thing: don’t forget to wear your red underwear to ring in the new year!  They say it’ll bring you luck in the coming year.

From: About.com, a New York Times Company
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